
Buildings and Grounds Minutes 
January 6, 2022 

I.    Fr. Carlos Opened with a prayer. 
II.   December minutes  were approved and attendance was taken.  Matt  
      Mansuetto and Kevin Striker were absent. 
III.  Old Business 
      A.  John Carenbauer reported that he got 1 bid on the flooring at the  
           office and is waiting on three others.  Committee will review at  
           February meeting.  Committee also wants carpet squares at school  
           installed by a contractor. 
       B.  Larry reported that the monitor for the celebrant at mass should  
            be installed by Greg Miller in the next two weeks. 
       C.  Bid for masonry repairs is at the Diocese for approval. 
IV.  New Business 
       A.  Wendy stated that staff wants gym straightened up like it was  
            when Quenton Northcraft cleaned it. 
       B.  Wendy also stated that there is a smell of sewage in the church.   
            John  will investigate. 
       C.  Denny asked that the staff and Father consider removing the  
            white ribbon on the pew directly behind the handicap pew on the  
            Seibert side, handicap entrance, so family can sit behind their  
            loved ones. 
       D.  John stated that the teachers’ lounge ceiling is falling and needs  
            replaced with a drop ceiling.  He will get pricing. 
       E.  Thank you note to Ed McGinley for his work at the rectory. 
       F.  Mike reported nativity sits will be taken down  
            Monday, January 10th. 
       G. Committee will investigate whether we have people in the parish  
            what could build a new exterior stable for the nativity set. 
 

V.  Closed with a prayer. 
VI.  Next meeting will be Thursday, February 3rd. 


